
Big Bear Area Regional

Wastewater Agency 

Notice is hereby given that the

Governing Board of the Big Bear

Area Regional Wastewater

Agency (“BBARWA”) will hold

two Public Hearings on March

24, 2021, at 5:00 P.M. The

Governing Board will consider

increasing wholesale sewer user

fees and waste disposal fees. 

Due to Executive Order N-29-20,

there will be no physical location

for members of the public to

participate. Members of the

public may listen and provide

public comments during the

Public Forum telephonically by

calling the following number or

by joining the Zoom meeting at

the address below:

Join Zoom Meeting information:

https://zoom.us/j/98865974415

?pwd=d0pEd3d2T3ZqbktEcHN3

MDAxK2tpZz09

Dial in: +1 669 900 9128

Meeting ID: 988 6597 4415

Passcode: 254179

        

Additional phone numbers are

available via the agenda.

Members of the public may join

online by clicking the meeting

link at www.bbarwa.org.

A copy of the proposed

Resolutions adopting the fees

and the data supporting the

increases are available for

review at www.bbarwa.org.
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